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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Snails Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

97% 94% 90% 98% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Yellow class.  

Yellow Purple Orange Blue 

99% 93% 98% 97% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The staff and governors would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year. 

School Remains open on Friday 18th December 

The Department of Education (DfE) has written to all schools and further education 

providers asking them to remain contactable for a six day window after the end of term so 

that we can assist with contact tracing where necessary. 
 

That means staff from the school will need to be available for Test and Trace calls up to and 

including Christmas Eve, and we could then have to call you if your child is affected. 
 

The DfE have given the option of allowing an existing inset day to be brought forward so all 

face to face teaching could end on Thursday 17 December, which means the cut off would be 

the 23 December rather than Christmas Eve. 
 

I have considered this option, in consultation with Creswell Junior School, and decided that 

this is too short notice for many of you to sort child care. This means that the last day of 

term for children remains Friday 18th December.  
 

After next Friday, if you or someone in the family test positive for COVID-19 please inform 

me by emailing headteacher@creswell-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk I will only need to contact the 

authority and other parents if the positive test relates to a School or Nursery child. 
 

Thank you for all you are doing to help prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

 
Breakfast Club – reopens Monday 4th January 2021 

No breakfast club in the last week of Autumn Term. 

Breakfast Club will start again in the New Year, pre-booking is essential.  

Contact Steph Burton on Breakfastclub@creswell-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk 

 

 

Christmas Dates 

 For FS2 Pyjamas and movie day – Friday 18th December 

 Non-uniform for Nursery, year 1 and 2 last day (no charge)– Friday 18th December 

 

 

Dates 

Last Day – 18th December, 3pm finish for School and 3:30pm for Nursery. 
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